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MPC met on August 25, 2016. All of summer 2016 meetings were cancelled due 

  
 
Engineering Update 
Construction will be starting up again and the building is scheduled to be open for classes for the fall 
semester of 2017. Tanana Loop will remain open for the duration of the project, except for minimal 
temporary closures as required for the construction.  
 
Gender Inclusive Restrooms 


